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I oppose SB 1015.  Requiring the DOJ to develop a grant program  to award monies 

to "eligible entities" to reduce "community violence" is so vague, it is mind boggling.   

What defines an eligible entity?  Who defines what communities are suffering from 

disproportionate violence.  How is the funding expected to reduce said violence.  

Who is going to fund the development of the grant program.  Who continues to run, 

pay for the grant program.  Where is the data to support any of this?  Using Oregon 

tax dollars for useless programs with lack of any clarity or supporting facts is 

unacceptable.    


